
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  20 / 21 February 2021 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:     Sharon Williams Damian Collins 
9.00am:  Sharon Hibbert Kerry Ray 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Peter Mullany 
SENIOR SERVER:  9.00am: Owen Pippard 
    
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:   Sarah McDonald 
     Sophie Moloney 
9.00am:  Volunteer needed 
    
PLANNED GIVING:  Bill Lang and Pauline Watson 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:   Trish Hill and Team 4 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Barb/Brian Hislop (February 21) 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER:  Bill Maloney, Chris Maloney, 
    Brian Mullany (February 2021) 
MAINTENANCE: Silvio Livolsi & Harry Rowe (Feb 2021)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Trish Saines (February 2021) 
LINEN ROSTER:   Emma Taylor 
 
ROSARY STATUE: Suspended 
NEXT:  Suspended 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Trish Saines   Robyn Major 
9.00am: Tone Boldrini  Ann Murphy 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

6th Sunday in Ordinary Time (Year B) – 14 February 2021 
 

       

 
         Parish Administrator: Fr Jiss Sunny / Assistant Priest:  Fr Joseph (Joe) Neonbasu 
        Office Hours:      Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:  (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:   Campbell St., YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:  young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Gen 9: 8-15;   
1 Pet 3: 18 –22;  Mk 1: 12-15  

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
Tue. 16th Feb: NO 12.30 Mass at Boorowa (2sqm) 
Tue. 16th Feb: 5.45pm Mass in Church (2sqm) 
Wed. 17th Feb: ASH WED 8.00am Mass (Young) 2sq  
   ASH WED. 10.00am Mass (Grenfell) 
   ASH WED. 12 noon Mass (Young)  
   ASH WED. 6.00pm (Boorowa)- 2sqm 
Thu. 18th Feb:  8.00am Mass in Church (2sqm)  
Fri. 19th Feb: 8.00am Mass in Church (2sqm) 
   5.00pm Adoration in Chapel (2sqm) 
Sat. 20th Feb: 9.30-10.00am Reconciliation  
    6.00pm Vigil Mass Young Chur-2sqm
   6.00pm Vigil Mass Boorowa (2sqm) 
Sun. 21st Feb: 9.00am Mass at Young Chur (2sqm) 
   9.00am Mass at Grenfell (2sqm)  
    
NB: A Funeral Mass usually repl.a weekd.mass (2sqm) 
    
BAPTISMS: Sat/Sun. of month. (2sqm/person rule) 
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  Wed (Suspended) 
 
VOCATIONS PRAYER GROUP: NO 8.30amChapelThu 
 
ADORATION:  5pm to 6pm in the Chapel Friday 
   (2sqm/person rule) 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice
   (2sqm/person rule) 

CATHOLIC DIOCESAN PROTOCOLS-YOUNG MISSION 

RE: THE CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 

Weekday Masses/Weekend Masses/Weddings/Funerals/
Baptisms/Private Prayer and Social Gatherings are all to be  

celebrated respecting the 2sqm per person rule (200 people  

maximum for Masses only), inside excluding clergy and  

liturgical ministries.  

Families can sit together, but in relation to other persons/
families apply 2m² rule. 

You need to record your name and number in the register  
provided.  This way we will have a contact if a health risk is 
posed within our community in relation to COVID-19. 
Everyone will need to use hand sanitiser when entering and  
exiting the church (provided), plus wipe your pew down after 
use with the wipes (provided) after the Priest exits. 
Communion in the hand only.  

Sacred Host, not the Precious Blood, to be offered.  

No touching at the sign of peace.     

No collection plates/bags are to be used, but money/envelopes 
placed at collection points. (Before or after Mass) 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN FEBRUARY 2021 
St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the Conference 
Room in the St Vinnies Centre. The date for the next Meeting 
is Wednesday, 17th February 2021 at 10-00am. 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Eric (Rick) Cummins, Lindsay Watson, 
Ken Moran, Mark Gruber, Noel Maloney (Husband of Mary),  
Barbara Miller, Noreen Hearne, Fr Maurice Sullivan C.M.D.D. 
(Bathurst), Paul (Thrip) Keogh 

The Prayer to St Joseph (by Pope Francis) 
Hail, Guardian of the Redeemer, 

Spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
To you God entrusted his only Son; 

in you Mary placed her trust; 
with you Christ became man. 

Blessed Joseph, to us too, show yourself a father 
and guide us in the path of life. 

Obtain for us grace, mercy, and courage, 
and defend us from every evil.   

Amen. 

PALM MAKING 
 

Please be advised that Palm Making will be held every 
Thursday in the Parish Centre from 10-00am to 12 noon. 

 
If anyone can’t make it on a Thursday and would like to make the 

Palm Crosses at home, please feel free to pickup some Palm 
fronds from the Parish Centre on a Thursday morning. 

 
Any help with cutting or making Palm Crosses would be greatly 
appreciated as this is currently our only Fundraiser for the year. 

 
For more information, please contact Sharon on (02) 6382-5539. 

SIGNING IN BEFORE MASS 
Just a reminder, even if you are part of the Eucharistic Team 
i.e. Acolyte, Reader, Altar Server, Eucharistic Minister, you 
must sign in when you enter the church so that it can be used 

for contact tracing if needed.  NOTE: 
Families only need to sign in as 1 family. eg SMITH x 2 

(Please use this prayer for Spiritual Communion) 
 

ACT OF SPIRITUAL COMMUNION 
 

My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the  
Most Holy Sacrament. 

I love You above all things, and I desire to receive  
You into my soul. 

Since I cannot at this moment receive You sacramentally,  
come at least spiritually into my heart. I embrace You as if You were already 

there and unite myself wholly to You.  
Never permit me to be separated from You.  Amen. 

MERCY ASSOCIATES MEETING 
 

The next Mercy Associates Meeting will be held on Monday, 
15th February at 11-00am in the Parish Centre. 

 
Please bring your own lunch. Tea and coffee will be provided. 
Please contact Joy on 6382-2762 if you are unable to attend. 

18 February – 25 March 7.30pm to 9.00pm  
“Walk in the Spirit”,  Lenten Renewal Experience 

Led by Archbishop Prowse via livestreaming every Thursday during 
Lent, Walk in the Spirit is open to all desiring a new Lenten renewal 

experience. Talks, prayer, sharing and Encounter Nights. Register and 
find out more at https://cgcatholic.org.au/walk-in-the-spirit/  DONATION TAP & GO MACHINE 

St Mary’s Parish has obtained a Donation Tap & Go 
Machine so parishioners can now give to the First and 

Second Collection electronically.   
The machine will be located in the foyer at the back of 

the church and the amount will be set at $5-00.   
You can donate any figure by tapping your  

credit or debit card once, twice or however many  
times you desire. 

(Thank you for your generous donations) 

ASH WEDNESDAY, 17TH FEBRUARY 
 

Ash Wednesday Masses will be held in all 
Young Mission Parishes as shown below: 

 
8-00am - Church (Young) 
 
10-00am - Church (Grenfell) 
 
12-00 noon - Church (Young) - Amended info. 
    
6-00pm - Church (Boorowa) 

BANNERS 
With Ash Wednesday, we have the beginning of Lent. 

WEEK 1. We follow Jesus on his journey towards Easter. 
The crosses and the Bible represent Him. 

The footsteps represent us as we follow in His footsteps. 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO THE  
PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1-.30 PM  WED. 

AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES.  

COMFORT LENTEN PROGRAM 2021 
St Mary’s Parish is inviting you to a Lenten Group  

Program to be held in the Parish Centre. 
The commencement time and date will be advertised 

soon.  There is an order form at the back of the church 
for anyone who would like to purchase a book for $10.  

YOUNG FINANCE COUNCIL MEETING 
 

Please be advised that the first Finance Council Meeting for  
the year will be held on Thursday, 18th February at  

5-45pm in the Parish Centre. 

HEALING (ANOINTING) MASS 
 

There will be a Healing (Anointing) Mass held in the 
Church on Friday, 26th February at 11-00am.  

 
Please feel free to bring anyone you know who would 

like to be part of this beautiful celebration. 

KNEE PROCEDURE FOR FR JOE 
 

Fr Joe has had his knee procedure and it all went well. 
 

 We pray for a quick recovery. 

 SINCERE THANKS 
 

We wish to express our sincere thanks for your messages of 
sympathy, beautiful flowers, deliveries of food, phone calls, 

thoughts, mass offerings and prayers you have extended to us 
in these recent times. 

 
(Mary and the Maloney Family) 

AUSTRALIA DAY AWARDS 
 

We would like to acknowledge and congratulate some of  
our parishioners who received awards at the Young  

Australia Day ceremony. 
Eris Gleeson was awarded CITIZEN OF THE YEAR and  

Peter, Cath and the Mullany Family at Ballinaclash  
were awarded BUSINESS OF THE YEAR.  

 
Well done on your wonderful achievements! 

https://cgcatholic.org.au/walk-in-the-spirit/

